November 19, 2024

Board of Commissioners
of Public Utilities

P.O. Box 21040

120 Torbay Road

St. John’s, NL Al1A 5B2

Attention: Jo-Anne Galarneau

Executive Director and Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Galarneau:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro — 2025 Capital Budget Application —

Newfoundland Power’s Submission

This is to advise that Newfoundland Power does not object to any capital expenditures proposed
in Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s above-noted application.

[f there are any questions in relation to this matter, please contact the undersigned.

Dominic Foley
Legal Counsel

ec. Shirley Walsh
Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro

Paul L. Coxworthy
Stewart McKelvey

Senwung F. Luk
Olthuis Kleer Townshend LLP

Nick Kennedy
Olthuis Kleer Townshend LLP

Newfoundland Power Inc.

55 Kenmount Road ¢ P.0.Box 8910 e St.John’s, NL A1B 3P6

Dennis M. Browne, K.C.
Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & Avis

Denis J. Fleming
Cox & Palmer

Dean A. Porter
Poole Althouse

PHONE (709) 737-5500 ext. 6200 ¢ FAX (709) 737-2974 » dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com



